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RUMBURGH PARISH COUNCIL
MEETING - 4th FEBRUARY 2015

The chairman, Pieter van Dijk, welcomed councillors Roger Davis, Julie Flatt,
Charlotte Binder, Paul Spill, Robert Myhill.
The clerk Stephen Wilson was in attendance.

Apologies — Councillor Stephen Stannard — Work commitment
Public Forum — None
Declarations of interest: None

Minutes of previous meeting 7" January 2015 approved and signed as a true
record.

Parish Clerks report on matters arising: The Clerk advised that he had, as
instructed by the council, been to see Mr Oliver at Pleasure Ground Cottage
to advise him of the concerns/complaints from residents concerning the
continued escape of geese and chickens onto the Pleasure Ground and
surrounding gardens and roads. The clerk was also instructed to advise Mr
Oliver that parking on the Pleasure Ground is prohibited.

Mr Oliver apologised and assured me that he would address forthwith both of
the matters which had been bought to his attention.

The Clerk also advised that the Post Box at Aldous Corner had at last been
reinstated, 1 year after the theft and countless letters, emails and phone
calls!!

Finances — balances as follows — C/Acct: £3174.23; BP/Acct: £2296.28.
Cheques were approved as follows — Chg 100441 £24.00 SALC Clerks
Election Briefing.

Hellis & Lodge were approved and confirmed as internal auditors for 2015.

Risk assessment of Parish Assets: Councillors Davis & Spill are to inspect
and report back to the next meeting.

Correspondence — None

Any matters to be bought to the attention of the council at the next meeting —
None.

Next meeting — March 18th 2015

The meeting closed 19.56
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